
 

 

Week 5 at Riverside!  
Another eventful week—jam-packed with fun learning experiences!  
 
On Monday, Y2 (Bluebells) jumped in their time machine and interviewed Florence Nightingale. 
 
Tuesday saw Y6 making their own modern day Morse code with Hi-Impact and then on Wednesday they interviewed two evacuees from WWII; 
one of them, Mr. Egan’s mum, was actually evacuated from Riverside! They will be finishing off their week, which has also involved them swim-
ming, with a team-building trip to Barnstondale! Phew! 
 
At the other end of the school, our Otter class have performed the final part of the Gingerbread Man. Please catch it if you can on our Twitter  
account. Spoiler alert - it does not end well for him! 
 
The SLT had a great time doing their ‘maths learning walk’ there were some very exciting problem solving going on. 
Our aspirational talks continued with Amelia-Joy’s Mum  or ’Super Amy’ as she is now known as, coming in to explain all about the wonderful 
world of midwifery. Here she is with her fan club!  And... better late than never here is the picture of last week’s medical hero Mr. Parson’s with 
Bogdan... 
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Acorn Class 
Our amazing new Acorn class is finally finished and so from Monday the children will be coming in via the wooden gate by the main entrance at 

the front of the school . We can’t wait to invite you in! Thank you for your patience. 

Exciting News! 
And finally, we have been shortlisted for ‘Inspirational School of The Year ‘ at the Educate Awards for the wonderful work we all did as a  

community during the last most challenging of years. 

 

Also, our marvellous Mrs. Bentley has been shortlisted for ‘Teacher of The Year’ we are extremely proud of our very own Mary Poppins and all 

of the Riverside Team.  

 

One last thing... 

Special invites 
We really do miss being able to invite you into school and hopefully it won’t be long  before our doors are open wide again but ,until that time, 

weather permitting, we would like to invite you to join us outside for ‘A Cuppa , Cake and Cheer !’ for your very own performance of your child’s 

class Lost Words poem and British Hero Song. Please see dates below. Your child’s class teacher will let you know where your  

‘Cuppa, Cake and Cheer’ will take place nearer the time. They will all take place first thing at the start of the school day, 9-9:30am.   

 F1 Tuesday 19th October          Willows         Friday 22nd October 

 F2 Monday 18th October                            Brambles     Thursday 21st October 

 Y1       Thursday 21st October 

 Y2       Friday 15th October        

 Y3  Tuesday 19th October 

 Y4 Wednesday 20th October 

 Y5 Thursday 21st October 

 Y6 Friday 22nd October 

Five Star Learners… 
Due to our Barnstondale visit and swimming this 

week, our Five Star learners will roll over to next 

week.   


